TELEPHONE : BW 7023

Floph's Register of Shipping,

4 B‘ridge Street, éydney, N.S.W.

e 17th October, 1946.
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The Secretary,
LONDON.

- Dear Sir,

Sydney Rpte. 20553 "BULIMBA"

In reply to your letter of the 28th August
last, regarding the missing bower anchor, we have to
inform you that we took the view that the two bower
anchors on board are sufficient until War Emergency
Regulations permitting reduction of equipment are
rescinded, and we therefore recommend that a third

bower anchor be then supplied.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS:
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